Etha Grosan

From: Brad Will, AlIA, NCARB, LEED AP <bwill@ashokanarchitecture.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 1.02 PM

To: Etha Grogan

Cc: Douglas Ballinger

Subject: 305 Main Street - Early Terrible Wine & Tapas Bar SUP

Dear Etha,

For the subject property SUP, we respectfully request that at the November 12 Planning Board meeting the
Board schedule a Public Hearing for the December 10 meeting. Please confirm that (and if) this can be
accomplished.

If you or the Planning Board need anything at all from the Owner or our office, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Thanks,
Brad

Brad B. Will, AIA, NCARB, LEED AP
Principal, Ashokan Architecture & Planning, PLLC
Managing Member, HVPV, LLC

15 Railroad Ave., Suite 101

Kingston, NY 12401

m 845 616-8664

off 845 750-6332

www.ashokanarchitecture.com

www. lacebook.com/BluArchitect

@ BradWill_AlA

cc: Doug Ballinger



